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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Please consider making the non-motorized launch fee good for 7 days. I live in Truth or
Consequences. In the summer, I use my Stand-up-paddleboard most days, either early in the
am or at dusk. I usually paddle for less than an hour. $5 launch fee would cost me $100 a
month and that is a lot.

I have neuropathy in my legs and feet. Doing balance exercise on my SUP is important to me
for my health and it is one of the reasons that I live in Truth or Consequences.

At national parks, a fee is often good for 10 days. We could follow their model regarding the
non-motorized launch fee (7 day fee is fine for me.) That would be $20 a month ($5 a week) to
use my SUP.

Thank you for helping to keep our recreation areas open for everyone to use.

Alida Tustison
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